
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -  - EB-2017-0049
Date: June 13, 2017 3:41:58 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June 13, 2017 2:43 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Patrick Nicholls

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
There should be no increase to the present usurious rates until a full and complete explanation is given
about the present operation. In particular why would a low cost and environmentally clean source of
electricity i.e. HYDRO be turned off in favour of extremely expensive sources such as wind and solar.

-- Attachment --
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